Dawson (development), Barry

From: junior beare <jzbeare@gmail.com>
Sent: 18 September 2017 10:37

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 44 Parkhill Road

Attachments: IMG_8106.jpg

Hi Barry,

The tree is on Parkhill walk Will attach a photo below, the trees location where the pin is.

Regards Junior













